
  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

20 March 2018 

 

 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 REQUEST REF: 0049-18 

 

Thank you for your email of 16 January 2018 asking for information under the Freedom of 

Information Act (FOIA) 2000.  You asked:  

 

A list of the top 100 suppliers to the Foreign Office, along with the value of these contracts.  

On 16 January, you refined your request to: 
 
I am happy to refine my request to the financial year of 2016-17. By the top suppliers I do 
mean the suppliers who receive the last amount of spend from your department’s budget. 
 
I am writing to confirm that we have now completed the search for the information which you 
requested.   
 
I can confirm that the Foreign and Commonwealth Office (FCO) does hold information 

relevant to your request.  

 

A list of the top 100 suppliers to the FCO by highest spend, for financial year 2016-17, has 

been provided in the attachment with this letter.  

 

Under section 21 of the Act, we are not required to provide information that is already 

reasonably accessible to you. The details of the contracts, including the values of the 

contracts can be found on the Contracts Finder website at https://www.gov.uk/contracts-

finder, and on the Official Journal of the European Union website at https://www.ojeu.eu/.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Commercial Procurement Group 

Commercial Procurement Group 

Foreign and Commonwealth Office 

King Charles Street 

London SW1A 2AH 

 

Website: https://www.gov.uk  
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